
Baptist Church
BEDFORD ROAD

August 28, 2022

Order of Worship


“Better Is One Day” 
© 1995, Matt Redman CCLI# 1097451 

“Hosanna”  
© 2006, Brooke Fraser, CCLI# 4785838 

- Lord’s Table - 
All followers of Christ are welcome  

to join us in this observance. 

“Lord Most High” 
© 1996, Don Harris and Gary Sadler, CCLI# 2037688 

 
“He’s Still Working on Me” 

© 1980, Joel Hemphill, CCLI# 19973 

- Message from the Scriptures -

Other Upcoming Events
August September

28 Quarterly Music Team 
Meeting

3 Southern NH Rescue 
Mission

10 Regional Church Picnic, 
12-4

11 Outdoor Service & BBQ 
Lunch [Tentative]

18 Child Safety Training 
Seminar (after worship)

Financial Update
Thank you for your continued faithfulness in giving of your gifts and 
offerings. Remember, you can give via the offering box, mail, or 
online.

Budget $75,837 Weekly Budget $4,461
Offerings $71,925 2022 Budget $156,133

The Lord’s Table is the central piece of our worship. We receive 
the elements together, but if you would rather not come forward 
to receive them, prepackaged elements are available on the back 
table.

Mitch McVicker Concert

October 30, 2022, 6:00pm 

We are excited to welcome singer-songwriter 
Mitch McVicker to Bedford Road. Mitch is a 
unique voice in Christian music. He is a one-
man band, utilizing guitar and other instruments 
as well as homemade and quirky instruments.


General admission tickets are available for $15, 
$40 for a household of three or more people.

Ministry Start Dates

Ladies’ Ministry begins on Saturday, September 17


Tuesday Bible Study will begin on September 20, 7:00pm

Wednesday Bible Study to begin soon. Details to follow.



Message from the Scriptures

As we go to the Scriptures, our prayer is that the written word will reveal to us 

the Living Word, Jesus Christ, and we will hear from Him.

Text:

The Big Idea:

Creating environments where people encounter Jesus and journey together. 
PO Box 443 Merrimack NH 03054 - www.bedfordroad.org - 603.424.9623 

Erik DiVietro, Teaching Pastor, pastor@bedfordroad.org

Is this Your First Time with Us?  
We would like to send you a note to thank you for worshiping 
with us. In the seat pocket, there is an envelope that serves as 
our welcome card. Fill out whatever information you are 
comfortable sharing and drop the envelope in the offering box in 
the foyer. 


Sunday Children’s Ministries 
Our nursery is open 9:30-11:30am on Sundays for children ages 
0-3 years. Most weeks, there is an age-appropriate teaching time 
for children ages 4-11 during the sermon. On first Sunday of the 
month, children remain in the sanctuary with their families.


Get Our Updates and Prayer List 
If you’d like to get our news and prayer list via email, either go to 
the bedfordroad.org website and sign up or send an email to 
prayer@bedfordroad.org. 


September 10 Picnic Canceled 
Due to lack of interest from other churches, we have decided to 
cancel our planned picnic for September 10.  We will try again 
soon! We haven't given up on connecting with other church 
families! We will still have our outdoor service on September 11.


Music Team Planning Meeting after Worship 
Members of the music team are gathering in the Teen Room after 
worship to start planning for the coming quarter. The meeting 
should run about an hour.


What’s Going on at  
Bedford Road?

http://bedfordroad.org
mailto:prayer@bedfordroad.org

